Glenwood Special Meeting — December 26, 2024, 8:30 a.m.

Pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-5, a special meeting was called by the Glenwood Town Council. The meeting was held at the
town hall at 217 N. Main Street, Glenwood, IN.

Dennis Richardson, Council President, declared a quorum and called the special meeting to order. Other officers present
were Jo Temple, Council Vice President; David Miller, Council Member; and Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer.

A motion was made by Jo Temple seconded by Denny Richardson to approve the Conflict of Interest Disclosure
Statements for David Miller. Approval was in favor of the motion with David Miller abstaining from the vote.

A motion was made by Jo Temple and seconded by Denny Richardson to approve Ordinance 2024-12 American Rescue
Plan Act (ARPA). Approval was unanimous.

A motion was made by David Miller and seconded by Jo Temple to approve the Allowance of Payroll Accounts Payable
Voucher and the Register of Accounts Payable Vouchers. Approval was unanimous.

A motion was made by Jo Temple and seconded by David Miller to authorize Denny Richardson and Mary Richardson to
purchase up to $2000 of items needed for the Marshal position to include one handgun. Approval was unanimous.

There being no other business, a motion was made by David Miller and seconded by Denny Richardson to adjourn the
meeting. Approval was unanimous.

Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer



